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AMERICAN LEGION POST 7 

CLEARWATER, FL 

 

 
 

New Hours at Post 7 
Opens at 10 am every day,  

closed Sundays. 
 

 
 

Spend New Year’s at Post 7 

 

  

From the 
Commander  
Dave Marsh 
 
I am very pleased to report we are 
doing better than expected for the 
summer season. Tuesday, July 26th 
we began Derby Racing post time is 
1 pm every Tuesday. August 1st 
began our new lounge hours, 
opening at 10 a.m. daily except 
Sunday. 

The recycling program for aluminum 
soda and beer cans has started and 
done well. Bring your empty cans to 
the Post; we will recycle them for 
you.  

We are pleased with our summer 
entertainment venues and will be 
making changes to our 
entertainment in September, the 
Post will be open with music every 
Friday night. In September, the 
Monday night entertainment will 
cease for now. The good news is we 
are starting back up our Friday night 
entertainment, the 2nd, 16th, and 
30th will be Shadows of Time, the 
9th is SkidRodeo, and the 16th is 
Bill Castner. 

We have a change in the Board with 
the resignation of our Chaplain due 
to personal reasons. Al Beres, who  

 was previously on the E-Committee 
and will be the new Chaplain. This 
is very much appreciated Al, thank 
you. 

Membership is always a target for 
our Board, we are looking to 
increase our total membership and 
are off to a good start. If you have 
any questions regarding 
membership, please contact the 
Post Adjutant, Jim Fischer. 

Our maintenance committee has 
started several new programs and 
the results are fantastic. Kudos to 
this group of hard workers. 

On August 6th we regained the 
kitchen and have new employees. 
They have started a new menu and 
would like to hear from you and 
what you think. If daytime numbers 
increase in the lounge the Post will 
open for lunch. 

Please do not forget the date of 
September 11th, which falls on 
Sunday this year. The Post will be 
remembering the fallen on the 
10th at our Saturday Veterans 
Dance. 

We appreciate your presence at 
Post activities; Post Board 
members wear their Legion shirts 
to identify themselves to you. 

 

 

POST 7 IS OPEN 
TO THE PUBLIC 

 
Follow us on Facebook 
American Legion Post 7  

Clearwater Florida 

   
Remembering 

September 11th 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.911memorial.org 

 


